
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Ministero della Salute 
DIREZIONE GENERALE RICERCA E DELL’INNOVAZIONE 

 IN SANITA’ 

Ufficio 3 

Viale Giorgio Ribotta, 5 - 00144 Roma 

           

 

 

 

 

 Rome, 21-03-2024 

 
    Object: Notification of the THCS “Third pre-financing payment for 2023” 

                  and “First pre-financing payment for 2024” 

 

 

     Dear  SOTSIAALMINISTEERIUM 

 

 

     We are pleased to inform you that the Third pre-financing payment for 2023 

                 and the First pre-financing payment for 2024 of: 

 

     € 4.160,00 (Third pre-financing 2023) and  

 

     € 0,00 (First pre-financing 2024) 

 

     which were indicated in the THCS note of 28/02/2023 and of 17/03/2024, have been transferred to your  

     organization bank account and should be already effective.   

 

 In case of any issue, do not hesitate to contact us.  

  

 Best regards,  

 

 The THCS Partnership Coordinating team 

   

 

   

          

 

               Director Office 3 

         Dott. Gaetano Guglielmi 
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